
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: Donna Oberg 

From: Elizabeth Janowiak 

Date: October 21, 2014 

Re: Tech Plan Purchase 

 

Please submit this purchase information to the BOE for the October 27, 2014 meeting.   
 

The Technology Staff are continuing to implement the components of Technology 

Capital Outlay Plan previously approved by the Board of Education.  One component is 

to replace the more than seven year old desktop computers.  These older district 

computers are aging to the point that they are no longer effective.  The plan to replace 

desktops with newer small form factor desktop models is carefully analyzed to ensure 

that this is the most cost effective and the most educationally sound solution.  After 

discussion with staff and administration two locations (GHS library and LabE188) were 

determined to be in need of replacement computers at this time.  

 

The following HP computers will be purchased using the IL State Contract pricing.  This 

purchase will be made through our HP partner, Heartland Business Systems.   

  

 
QTY Model Cost 

60 HP ProDesk 600 G1 SFF with 3 YR Warranty  $     38520 

 

 

 

 

Elizabeth Janowiak 

Director of Technology 

Geneva School District 

304 

227 N. Fou 

227 N. Fourth Street 

Geneva, Illinois 60134 

630/463-3070 

630/463-3079 (fax) 

 


